
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon and happy weekend. 
We hope that you had a lovely half-term break and are ready to jump straight into the last 
half term of the school year. (Can you believe it?) This week, Year 6 started their package of 
exciting trips and rewards for working so hard toward their SATs. They travelled (not too far) 
to West Leeds Activity Centre. They took part in Leap of Faith, Climbing, Go Karting, Night 
Line and Obstacle courses. They had a wonderful day and represented our school perfectly. 
Next week we will be marking Healthy Schools Week. We pride ourselves on providing an 
healthy, balanced menu for our children but we will be providing a special school menu to 
highlight further healthy eating options. If your child brings a packed lunch to school, consid-
er ensuring that their lunch is super healthy. If you aren’t sure what to provide in a healthy 
pack-up, please look at the BBC’s Good Food website (https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/
recipes/collection/school-lunch-recipes).  
The weather is forecast to be glorious this weekend so, if you can, try to enjoy some of 
the sun. See you all on Monday. 
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 92% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to R1 & 6NP for the best attendance this week. 

R1, 3NB, 4RM 5HW, 6NP have all won themselves an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this 

week. 6NP have won a pizza party for 100% attendance this week. 
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Dates for your diary—Summer Term 2023 

 

Tuesday 13th June 2023 —New Reception Welcome Meeting 

Monday 19th June 2023 —3JH/4LB Barnsley Trip 

Tuesday 20th June 2023 —3NB/4RM Barnsley Trip 

Monday 26th June 2023 —UKS2 Ilkley Trip (classes to be confirmed) 

Monday 5th July 2023 —UKS2 Ilkley Trip (classes to be confirmed) 

5th & 6th July 2023 —Sports Days (more info to follow) 

11th, 12th & 13th July 2023 - Transition Days in school  

12th July 2023 - New Reception Transition Morning  

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Ebor Gardens Pantry at the Community Hub 
If you or anyone you know within the school community needs a little 
help with items of food from time to time, then please pop along to 

our Ebor Gardens Pantry. Now open every Wednesday afternoon    
during our Parent Support workshops in the Community Hub 2:30 pm 

till 3:00pm. 

(Families can access our Community Hub Pantry once in a three-month period) 
 

Uniform Exchange 
If you need any school uniform, footwear or clothing please call in 

and have a look at our Uniform Exchange.—also open every     
Wednesday during our Coffee and Parent Support afternoons. If you 

have any unwanted clothing in good condition that you no longer 
want, then please also drop this off with the admin team for our swap 

shop! 

Call us: 0113 2482750 

Email us                                                              

admin@eborgardesnacademy.co.uk  

Follow us @EborAcademy                                                          

Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy     

Visit uswww.eborgardensprimary.co.uk 


